VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY
RicumMoND, VIRGINIA 283261

W. L. STewArT

Vice Presioest
NucrLsan OPERaTIONS

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attn:

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemen:

September 12,

1984

Serial No. 431B

NO/DWL:acm

Docket Nos. 50-338
50-339

Lirense Nos. NPF-4
NPF-7

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY

NORTH ANNA POWER STATION
10CFR50, APPENDIX R INFORMATION

In Attachment II, item 2 of our letter dated July 31, 1984 (Serial No. 431),
we identified a temporary antenna in a separate fire area as one of the
compensatory measures associated with our voice communication upgrade efforts.
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that as of August 2, 1984 this
temporary antenna has been installed and all compensatory measures pertaining
to the voice communication upgrade effort are in place.

cc:

Mr. J. P. O'Reilly

Regional Administrator

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II

Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Mr. M. W. Branch
NRC Resident Inspector
North Anna Power Station

Mr. James R. Miller, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. W. H. Miller

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 11

Atlanta, Georgia 30323
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truly yours,

\

W. L. Stewart



